
WODEN ACT SITE - 02 6132 4800
OPEN from 10am - 2pm on
Friday 27th, Monday 30th & Tuesday 31st December
Providing fitpacks, phone & walk-in support on all dates.
GP and nurse support will be available on Tuesday 31st by appointment only.

GROUP PROGRAM (Groups will be conducted in person from our Woden site)

NSP - 02 6143 5800
Both primary NSP’s (Civic and Phillip) will close from 4pm on Tuesday 24th December
and reopen at 10am on Thursday 2nd January 2025.
During the shutdown period, NSP Civic will be open from 10am - 2pm on
Friday 27th, Monday 30th & Tuesday 31st December

CANTEST - 1300CANTEST
CLOSED on Thursday 26th December
OPEN from 5pm to 9pm on Friday 27th December

NSW PROGRAMS and SERVICES
NSW programs will cease in-person services from 4pm on Tuesday 24th December,
reopening on at 10am on Thursday 2nd January 2025.
Phone support will be available from 9am - 5pm on
Friday 27th, Monday 30th & Tuesday 31st December

For Pathways Eurobodalla, Pathways Monaro, 
Sapphire Health & Wellbeing Service or 
Bega Mental Health Hub, call 0409 339 517.

For Pathways Murrumbidgee or 
Pathways Goulburn, call 0427 975 678.

Christmas shutdown 
period 2024.

11am - 12:30pm on
Friday 

27th December

High Risk
Situations 

& Planning Group

11am - 12:30pm on
Monday

30th December

Check-in and
Goals Setting

Group

11am - 12:30pm on
Tuesday

31st December

SMART 
Recovery 

Group

For 24hr crisis support during the shutdown period, 
call Lifeline on 13 11 14.

All services will close at 
4pm on 24th December & reopen

at 10am on 2nd January 2025.
Limited services will be available

during the shutdown period.


